
Diospatial inspection 16/01/2025

From: Dane Pope <dane.pope@psm.com.au>
To: Andrew Brick <andrew.brick@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Dale Gilliatte <dale.gilliatte@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Rory MacDonald <rory.macdonald@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Emily Harkin <emily.harkin@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, Ben Broadhead

<bbroadhead@ha.legal>, Garry Mostyn <garry.mostyn@psm.com.au>, Claudio Flores <claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Fri, 17 Jan 2025 08:33:08 +1100

Andrew,
Link to photos and videos of yesterday’s (16/1/2025) drone work below:
Inspection Videos of McCrae Landslip
Any issues with the link please let me know.
The LIDAR itself should be processed and available Monday 20th January. If it comes through quicker (it is their priority job) then I will forward
through on receipt.
Ill send a separate email regarding other queries (chemistry test results, stormwater videos etc) soon.
Regards,
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